
Statewide Licensing

The system is called HELMS: Healthcare Enforcement & Licensing 
Management System.

A new statewide licensing system is coming!
 

Prior to the launch of credentialing in HELMS, there will be a short freeze of 
the current licensing and credentialing systems to migrate data and 
transition to the new system.

The next phase of the system will launch in February

Applications and renewals will be paused during the freeze. 
Apply or renew in January to avoid delays.

If your license expires between February 14-19, 2025, 
renew up to 90 days early!
 

The Department of Health is upgrading the licensing 
and credentialing system for health professionals and 
facilities. To complete the next phase, the  systems 
will be unavailable during President’s Day weekend.
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